SPECIAL MEETING

                           March 2, 2018

Aurora, MN
A Special Meeting of the Town of White Board of Supervisors was called to order by Vice Chairman Edward Kippley on Friday, March 2, 2018 at 9:00 A.M. at the City/Town Government Center:
ROLL CALL:
Present:  
Supervisors – Anttila, Kippley, Clerk-Knaus; Foreman-Hinsz

Absent:
Treasurer – Shuck; Chairman - Skelton
      Also Present:       Scott Sosola, Paul Minerich, Curt Anttila
The Board met with architect Scott Sosola and general contractor Paul Minerich to review the proposal for the upgrades to the Twin Lakes Pavilion.  The Board reviewed the cost estimates and decided to select a smaller exhaust fan which reduced the cost by $500.00, switched to birch cabinets instead of hickory which reduced the cost by $700.00, and confirmed the ceiling tiles would be painted, lighting would be added above the island, and the concrete floors would be polished.    Project needs to start as the first Pavilion Rental in June 2, 2018.  
IT WAS MOVED BY KIPPLEY, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA TO ACCEPT THE PROJECT PROPOSAL FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES BY PAUL MINERICH WITH THE CHANGES IDENTIFIED FOR THE EXHAUST FAN AND BIRCH FOR THE CABINETS AT A REDUCED COST OF $41,930.00.  MOTION CARRIED

IT WAS MOVED BY KIPPLEY, SUPPORTED BY ANTTILA TO ADJOURN THE MEETING AT 10:05 A.M.  MOTION CARRIED
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVED: 

______________________________________ 
____________________________________ 

Jodi L. Knaus, Clerk 
 
 
 
                           Edward Kippley, Vice-Chairman 
